
Water source upgrades in Shire of Donnybrook-Balingup   
 

Notice of Proposal to upgrade Donnybrook bore and pipeline 
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Water Corporation proposes to carry out essential work to upgrade an 
existing bore and associated pipework to connect this new source to 
the surrounding water supply network.  
 
The bore and pipeline will help secure Donnybrook’s water supply for 
decades to come.   
 
Construction is expected to begin in mid-2024 and could take up to 6 
months to complete.  
 
Scope of work includes: 
 

• Upgrading an existing production bore at the existing Water 
Corporation site located within Donnybrook Golf Club.  

• Constructing 1220 metres of buried water pipeline from 
production bore to the existing network along Bakewell 
Street, and Bentley Street in Donnybrook.  

• Full restoration of impacted areas. 
 
Construction of buried pipelines will be carried out mostly by open 
excavation techniques.   
 
Construction is dependant on all required approvals.  
 
 
 

 
Objections to proposed work will be considered if lodged in writing, addressed to the Project Manager Water Corporation, Mr Latif Geldard-Ker, 
at P.O. Box 100, Leederville WA 6902, before close of business, within 21 days of the date of the attached letter.   
 
Further information may be obtained by contacting the Project Manager at Latif.Geldard-Ker@watercorporation.com.au or call (08) 6330 6921. 
 
A copy of this plan is available on the project webpage at Water Corporation WA | Notices of Proposals  
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